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The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Al Wasl Insurance Brokers to respond to Burma Campaign UK’s report, “Insuring Repression: Exposing how the insurance industry supports Burma’s dictators”, available online at: http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/insurance.php  
In response, Al Wasl provided the following statement:
The report has been issued by the Burma Campaign UK without carrying out any proper research and or any evidence. The basis why they have included our name is that one of our subsidiaries in Bangladesh’s web site states that Burma is one of the areas that they are responsible for marketing our services. That is true but there is no evidence that the Bangladesh office is doing any business with Burma. The report in question does not provide any evidence against any of the companies they have named to be supporting Burma and all the report is based on web search with no specific evidence of anything. We do not consider this report as an authentic document based on the fact that they have provided no specific evidence of anything. We would also like to add here that though we are not doing any business with Burma at this point of time, at the same time there is no legal situation in our knowledge that bars us from doing so.
